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Team Leads: 
Sophia Whaley - AHCA 
Karin Jacobson - AHCA 
 
MCAC/Subcommittee Members Present: 
Jesse Fry - The AIDS Institute 
 
Additional Meeting Participant(s): 
Rachel LaCroix - AHCA 
Marlon Storey - AHCA 
Chantelle Carter Jones - AHCA 
Pamela Kyllonen - AHCA 
Dr. Elicia Coley - AHCA 
Rocio Mejia - Positive Health Care 
Dennis Goetz - Gilead Pharmaceuticals 
 

• Performance Measures were discussed (Rachel LaCroix lead speaker) 
o 2015 data should be available by the next meeting 
o Information is available on the website under the report guide section 
o For measure #2 (2 or more visits 182 days apart), Jesse Fry suggested that one 

visit per year is sufficient for members who have been under long term 
treatment. 

o Jesse Fry suggested Dr. Maziado (TMH Medical Director) for the committee and 
will supply contact information. 

o Rachel LaCroix will send the link to the HIV specific performance measures to 
disseminate. 
 

• Sophia Whaley provided the committee with the updated HIV/AIDS algorithm. 
o Jesse Fry had a concern regarding Justin Senior’s specialty pharmacy 

presentation regarding the member’s right to have choice. 
 Requested to know how plans communicate this requirement to 

members.  He requested that we receive all communication and ask how 
often members receive such communication. 

o Jesse Fry stated that he was going to reach out to Dr. Ben Browning to offer a 
suggestion for another committee member. 

 



• Closing comments 
o Jesse Fry asked if the Agency could break out complaints summary report to 

show the HIV/AIDS population.  Mr. Fry was informed that all complaints are not 
that specific and some are very general and vague.  For instance, it could just 
state an issue with medication and not what type of medication. 

o Sophia Whaley adjourned the meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 


